
 

 
 

New Generation Rollingstock Train Commission of Inquiry 

Procedure guideline 02-2018 

Submissions 

1. Any public contribution to the Commission is normally referred to as a submission.   

2. The Commission actively seeks evidence from all persons who can provide factual 
information, historical documents or information about personal experiences relevant to 
any of the Commission’s terms of reference. 

3. Submissions addressing specific terms of reference in electronic form are preferred. 

Submissions should be sent to:   

Email commissioner@traininquiryngr.qld.gov.au 

Post New Generation Rollingstock Train Commission of Inquiry 
PO Box 15106 
City East Qld 4002 

4. Any person, agency or organisation making a submission to the Commission should note that 
any person with relevant information may be: 

• invited or required, under section 5(1) of the Commissions of Inquiry Act 1950, to attend 
an interview with the Commission to provide information and answer questions, or  

• invited or required, under section 5(1) of the Commissions of Inquiry Act 1950, to produce 
documents, writings and records. 
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